Closed Session 11/5/2019

Closed session entered 10:16, Commissioners Mitchell, Williams, Felton all voted yes to go into closed session.

- Commissioners discussed the potential for the current executive director to retire prior to November General Election and need to have continutiy in the process.
- Commissioners Reviewed Job description for executive director
- Updates made and recommendations
- Discussion about plan to hire new executive director.
- Commissioners agreed that bringing in the next executive direction before the March Primary
- Updates will be made to job description and reviewed in following months meeting.
- Closed session ended at 10:30. Commissioners Mitchell, Williams, Felton all voted yes to go back into open session.